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…what is your life? It is even a vapour, that appeareth for a little time, and then vanisheth away. 
James 4.14b 

 

   It is so hard for me to believe that the end of another year is fast approaching.  The Lord has 

blessed in so many ways.  Even within the past couple months we’ve seen souls saved, lives 

changed and new believers obedient in baptism.  The verse above reminds me that our time to 

serve the Lord will soon be over.  I believe the Lord’s return to take us home is fast 

approaching. Now is the time to do all we can to see souls saved.  Thank you for your prayers 

and support! 
 

2014 Juarez Campaign – Nov. 6th-8th  –  By the time you read these words our second 

campaign  will be over.  In 2014 we have been privileged to help distribute close to 250,000 

pieces of gospel literature in the Juarez area. We have found this to be a way to soften the 

hearts of the recipients and make them more receptive to a personal salvation message.  A 

special thanks to all who helped us purchase the Chick tracts.  The first campaign was fully 

funded but we received very little help for the second.  A special thanks to Chick Publications 

and their mission fund for the second 100,000 tract shipment.  Only eternity will tell the impact 
these paper “missionaries” have had. 

Iglesia Bautista “Castillo Mio” – Cd. Juarez, Chihuahua – Our VBS was a huge success 

with an average of 140 children coming each day.  There were more than 50 professions of 

faith! Kelly taught the class for age 7 and under. She had between 40 and 50 children each day, 

and did a great job in her class. I was in charge of the recreation each day and the kids and I 

had a lot of fun. 

   My pastor and his wife were able to be present on September 5th-7th for the churches 5th 

anniversary.  We had an overflow crowd for all of the services.  It was a tremendous blessing 

to see the “church” do the majority of the program and work for these special days.  We also 

“officially” turned this work over to national leadership on the anniversary.  Please be in prayer 

for Pastor Manuel Garcia and his wife Susie as they lead this work. 
 

      
 

NEW MISSION WORK – Cd. Juarez, Chihuahua – Since starting the first of May we have 

seen steady progress.  We’ve had our first 2 baptisms, and seen close to 100 professions of 

faith during our soul-winning efforts.  Currently we are averaging around 30 people in 

attendance on Sundays.  We are assisting Brother Angel Luna in establishing this new work. 
 

    As mentioned in the last letter we are still meeting without a fixed place. Sunday’s we meet 

in the carport of one of our families, but we will not be able to continue here when the weather 

turns colder.  We are searching for a place, but so far the door has not opened.  There is the 

possibility of renting a house to get us through the cold months.  Please pray for this as we 

really do need a place. 

        Looking for that Blessed Hope and Glorious Appearing!  
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